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Family Day and Spring Dinner 
 
On 2 February 2013 (Saturday), the School has 
successfully organized a Family Day for the 
celebration of the 60th anniversary of the WYK 
Waterloo Campus.  Different sports competition, 
including table tennis, basketball game, 
orienteering, football match, were held. At night, a 
spring dinner was held and over 50 tables of alumni 
and their family members have occupied the school 
hall. A group of alumni has shown 
their respect to Father Naylor by 
demonstrating the “Naylor’s exercise”! 
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Now WYKPSA is launching a pilot scheme to 
invite alumni to purchase WYKPSA products by 
post during the period between 7 February 2013 
and 31 March 2013. Products offered at the first 
stage include golden tie pins (HK$180 each), 
wallets (HK$230 each) and PSA tie (HK$190 
each). Purchases from alumni living overseas are 
also welcome! 
 
For any alumni who is interested to purchase the 
above-mentioned products: 
 
a. please deposit the relevant aggregate 

amount of monies equivalent to the 
prices of the products to be purchased to 
the HSBC bank account of WYKPSA 
(Account number: 808024525001); and 

 
b. then send an email to WYKPSA at 

wahyanpsa@gmail.com, attaching a 
copy of the pay-in slip and setting out 
the products to be purchased, your 
mailing address and your contact phone 
number.  

Purchase of WYKPSA products by POST 

WYKPSA will arrange delivery of the relevant products 
by post within 3 business days thereafter. Due to 
technical reason, pay-pal arrangement is not available at 
this stage. We look forward for your support! 

What's next? 
 
Briefing session on Form 1 admission process 
WYKPSA is going to organize a briefing session on 
Form 1 admission for all alumni on 28 February 2013. 
Alumni who are interested in joining the session may 
contact Lau Wai Hung at parkes@hkstar.com or Mike 
Cheng at mikecheng9999@gmail.com  
 
Birthday Party with Father Deignan 
WYKPSA and WY(HK)PSA will jointly organize a 
birthday party for Father Deignan on 24 March 2013 
(Sunday). Details will be announced in due course. 

Wine Dinner 
 
WYKPSA is going to organize a Wine Dinner and 
the details are as follows: 
 
Date: 23 February 2013 (Saturday) 
Time: 6:30 pm – 9:30 pm 
Venue: Royal Garden Hotel 帝苑軒, a restaurant 
recommended by Michelin  
Address: 69 Mody Road, TST East 
Price: HK$600 per head 
 
All are welcome! You are also welcome to bring 
your friends and family members! For those who 
are interested, please register by sending an email 
to wahyanpsa@gmail.com. If you have any 
enquiries, please contact Matthew Lau at 9779 
7494. 


